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Question:  

 

Has there been an increase in public sector dental waiting lists in the last twelve months?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

Waiting lists increased between June 2014 and March 2015. However, this may be 

attributable to more patients seeking access to public dental services as waiting times have 

decreased.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


